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Bulletin Boards 

Information of interest to all faculty, staff, and students may be posted on bulletin boards located throughout the 
College. Items to be posted on bulletin boards are to be approved by the Dean of Student Services. Bulletin Boards serve 
the College best if the material posted is current and the boards are neat and readable. “Lost and Found” and “Items for 
Sale or Rent” may be posted on bulletin boards when approved. The College assumes no responsibility for the validity of 
other than official College notices. 
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